From: Lester Krames

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 9:31 AM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Police budget

Hi

I have just seen this request for suggestions as to where the police can cut their proposed budget. I would prefer that the police department stand with its budget and make a strong public case for it to be accepted. I, along with many other Hamiltonians, would support our police department so that they can continue doing their job properly.

Best wishes LesterKrames



Life can only be understood backwards but it must be lived forward S. Kierkegaard

be kind to yourself